
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to RBC! 
20th January 2019 

Morning Service: 10.30am Evening Service: 6pm 

Transformed Life 
Week 1 - Brand New 

Ephesians 1: 1-14 
Revd Ian Bunce 

We give you a very warm welcome to our services of worship here today especially if you 
are a visitor or it is your first time here. 

 
There are opportunities to receive prayer after each service. Please make your way to the 

prayer spaces, or speak to someone wearing a yellow lanyard. 
 

Children and young people are welcome and in the morning we normally have activities for 
ages up to Year 13, leaving midway through the service. We also have a crèche in the Oak 

Room for the under 3’s. 
 

Please feel free to stay and join us for refreshments after the service in The Meeting Place. 

Ministry team: 
 

Ian Bunce          Minister Team Leader 

Jan Loveard      Minister with a focus on community & social action 

Vikki Bunce      Minister with a focus on the older generation 

Hannah Griffiths     Children, Youth & Families Worker 

Jide Fawunmi Non-Stipendiary Pastor 

To contact the church or Ministers: 
 

        01708 743382 

        office@romfordbaptist.org.uk 

       Main Rd, Romford, RM1 3BL 

  www.facebook.com/romfordbaptist/ www.romfordbaptist.org.uk 

Romford Baptist Church is a Charitable Incorporated Organisation - Registered Charity no. 1172326 

Blessed and blameless 
Psalm 119: 1-8 
Revd Ian Bunce 

Newcomers’ 
lunch after 
AM service 



Family News & Prayer Requests 
 

• Please continue to pray for:  Lynn Anderson             Frances Biggs 
 Ian and Susan Hall          Ona Eweoya  
 Dana Gherasim & the boys Beryl Mather 
 

• It is with sadness that we inform you that Jim Hooper passed away 
this week. Please pray for Iris, Gill, John and the rest of the family. 
The service of Thanksgiving and Celebration for Jim’s life will be 
Friday 1st February at 2.30pm at RBC, the family have requested that 
no black is worn. 

 

• Please pray for Liz Harvey who has been discharged from hospital & 
is staying with family. If anyone would like her temporary address, 
please contact Ruth. 

 

• Please pray for Maisie Hunt who has had a fall and is recuperating at 
King George’s hospital. 

 

• Please pray for Mike Simpson who is preaching at Witham Baptist 
Church this morning. 

Notices: 

 Ministers Vikki had her long-awaited surgery this week. She will be 
off duties on sick leave until 4th March at the earliest and 
then will have a phased return to work. During Vikki's 
recuperation, please send all enquiries through the 
church office. This includes texts, emails and calls. Whilst 
many will want to visit and the love is appreciated, we 
know Vikki will find it hard to stop caring for others 
during her recovery so please can we try and give her 
some space during the next few weeks. Of course cards 
etc. will be deeply appreciated. Please continue to pray 
for Vikki at this time during her recovery. 
 

Jan is now on sabbatical until 14th April. Please avoid 
contacting her during this time, please contact the 
church office instead. 
 

Ian will be working in The Meeting Place Tuesday 22nd 
January 10.30am-12pm so pop in for a chat! 
 



More notices: 

 Grapevine The next submission deadline is today. 

 

Additional needs 
Sunday school 

Stars runs on the 3rd Sunday of every month & is 
for any child who has additional needs or finds 
regular Sunday groups difficult to engage with. 
Please see leaflets for more details. 

 

Church meeting The next members’ meeting is Wednesday 31st 
January, we encourage all members to attend. 

 
Church Flowers The 2019 Flower List is now available. Please add 

your name against your chosen date and place 
your donation in the offering plate.  

 

The Meeting 
Place 

If you would like to volunteer in the Meeting 
Place, please speak to Alison. 

 
Communion  It would be great to have more people to help 

with getting Communion ready, if you would like 
more information, please speak to John Stewart. 

 

HAH Brighten up 
winter event, 
Thurs 14th Feb 

If you’re aged 65 or over you’re invited to come 
to the next Holiday At Home Brighten up winter 
event, at the different time of 10am-2pm. Cost 
will be £5 & the doors open at 10am.  Please sign 
up on the Welcome Desk with your money. 

 

Hospitality Team If you would like to be part of our Hospitality 
Team or would like more information about 
what this involves, please talk to Jan Walden or 
one of the Ministers. 



The week ahead (From 20th January 2019): 

Sunday 10am & 5.30pm 
10.30am 
After AM service 
6pm 
 
 

Prayer before services 
Morning service 
Newcomers’ lunch 
Evening service 

Juniper Room 
The Church 
Willow Hall 
The Church 

Monday 10am & 12.50pm 
12-2pm 
7pm 
 
 

Parent & Toddlers 
Foodbank 
Streetlight Youth Club 

Willow Hall 
Juniper Room 
Youth Lounge/Hall 

Tuesday 9.30am 
10am 
12pm 
2.15pm 
8pm 
 
 

Outside booking 
Needlecraft group 
Fit 4 Life 
Treasure Times 
Evening prayer meeting 

Pine Room 
Oak Room 
Sycamore Room 
Willow Hall 
Juniper Room 

Wednesday 9am/12pm 
9.45am 
8pm 
 
 

Outside bookings 
Parent & Toddlers 
Small Groups 

Youth Lounge/Hall 
Willow Hall 
Various 

Thursday 9.30am 
7.30pm 
8pm 
 
 

Thursday morning small group 
Worship Team Practice 
‘Journey’ Young Adult’s Group 

Oak Room 
The Church 
Youth Lounge 

Friday 10.30am 
12.30pm 
 
 

Special needs small group 
Daytime prayer meeting 

Oak Room 
Oak Room 

Saturday 10am 
 
 

Inspirations Willow Hall 

Sunday 10am & 5.30pm 
10.30am 
6pm 

Prayer before services 
Morning service 
Evening service 

Juniper Room 
The Church 
The Church 

The Meeting Place is open Monday-Friday 9am-3pm. 


